
Perch Base, United States Submariners 

Flash Traffic 

Number: 08-01-2025 

Date:      08-08-2025 

Subject: Western District 1 Commander Election 
Results      

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

The Perch Base Commander is notifying the Perch Base membership that 
Mike Ortiz has been elected as the next Western District 1 Commander. Mike 
Ortiz will be sworn in at the Annual Business Meeting on September 6th at 
the USSVI National Convention in Orlando, FL. 

  

This is an official email communication from the USSVI Perch Base and does not 
require a response.  

  

 


